From: Amanda Zielinski

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 3:05 PM
To: Sonja Zupanec; Grant Scott; Alex Allen
Subject: Rogers File: W6420 — Hornby Island

Here my comments on the proposed cel tower on Hornby Island:

| think the risks to human health and ecosystem health are not worth any benefit.

| do not think it will improve safety, security, or emergency preparedness in any meaningful way.

| prefer my community to not have total connectivity all the time. That is a benefit that | do not want to
lose.

My husband is on the Fire Department, my friends volunteer at Spark, my friends work at Highways, my
family uses Joe King facilities. None of these community facilities should be exposed to a cel tower.

| do not support the installation of a cel tower on Hornby Island.

Best regards,



